
 

 

Friday 28
th

 October 2016 

Secondary School Trip to London, England 

Dear Parents, 

At The British School of Beijing, we are constantly seeking ways to inspire, engage and enthuse our students into getting the 
most out of the premier education that we provide for them. As such, for a group of 25-30 students, we are organising a trip to 
London, England. The trip will provide students with an experience of British culture and will include a day trip to Stratford-
Upon-Avon, the home of William Shakespeare.  In London, students can expect to visit Parliament, The National Gallery, Tate 
Modern, The British Museum and a visit to the West End Theatre.  

This trip is a great opportunity for all students including those studying English as an additional language, and students with a 
passion for History, Geography, English Literature and Art & Design.  

The trip is scheduled to leave on Friday 26
th

 of May, 2017 and return on Friday 2
nd

 June, 2017 which is just before the end of the 
summer term.  

We will be staying at the Safestay Hostel (or equivalent) in Elephant & Castle, a short 5 minute bus or subway ride to central 
London.  

The approximate price based on 25 pupils will be between 15,000 RMB per person which will include flights, transfers, 
accommodation and all the above attractions. Breakfast is included in the price, but unfortunately lunch and evening meal is 
not, and students should budget for between 150-200 RMB per day for this provision. 

There are between 25 -30 places available, and the interest from the pupils has been fantastic. I hope that you are able to 
support your son/daughter on a trip of a lifetime, by filling in the reply slip at the bottom and paying the 1000 RMB holding 
deposit in cash. Please reply by 10

th 
November, 2016. It is important to add that the deposit is non-refundable. I will write to 

you again regarding a payment system and any additional information that you will need. 

If there are any additional questions or queries regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to contact me at school, 
helen.bramley@britishschool.org.cn 

 

Yours sincerely 

Helen Bramley 

Art Teacher 

The British School of Beijing, Shunyi 

Phone: +86 (0)10 8047 3588  

helen.bramley@britishschool.org.cn 

www.britishschool.org.cn/shunyi 

 

CREATING GREAT LEARNING FOR THE LEADERS OF TOMORROW 
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Reply slip for 

Secondary School Trip to London, England 2017 

 

Student name: ______________________________________ Form Group. _____________ 

 

I am interested in the trip to Secondary tip to London from Friday 26
th

 of May, 2017 to Friday 2
nd

 June, 2017 and enclose a non-
refundable deposit of 1000RMB  

I understand that the cost of the trip will be approximately 15000RMB + meal costs  

 

Parent signature ______________________ Contact number _________________________ 

 

Email address: _______________________________________________________________ 

 

Please return this slip with the correct money in a sealed envelope marked ‘London trip’ to: 

Ms. Bramley by Friday 10
th

 November, 2016 

 


